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Presentation By Leslie Brown, Broward School District Chief Of Portfolio Division, As A Follow

-up To The December 10, 2018 Commission Workshop.

Staff Recommends:  Presentation

Explanation:

On December 10, 2018, the City Commission held a workshop at which School Board

Member Ann Murray, Superintendent Runcie, and Broward School District staff provided

information on school enrollment and programs. Hollywood’s Chief Civic Affairs Officer invited

District staff back to provide an update on actions taken since the Workshop.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Lorie Mertens-Black, Chief Civic Affairs Officer
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager/Sustainable Development
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